
From: Rosalind Woodward   

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 9:57 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Re Hotel Red application for increasing height 

 

 To whom it may concern: 

 I engaged with the original development of this site for this hotel. I agree they 

have made every effort to be a good neighbor, and I understand their fiscal motives. I do 

not, however agree with adding extra stories at this time. My objections are as follows: 

 - I believe the proposed plans for that triangle and the stadium would still make this an 

aberration, and as I do not believe they have been approved yet there is still much water 

to go under the bridge.  

 - There is a shade/light and overlook aspect to a considerably taller building. My house 

is not close enough to be in its shadow, but It will change the skyline for the worse.  

 - I am also concerned about increased traffic and parking needs. There is already a dearth 

of this for current residents. 

 

Rosalind Woodward 
1443 Mound St 
Madison, WI 53711 
608-251-1074 
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